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March is also National  
Nutrition Month  

 

Everyone should eat a variety of Vegetables, Fruits, whole 
grains, protein and dairy products every day.  However, filling 
half your plate with a variety of fruits and vegetables at each 
meal is one of the healthiest habits you can have.  Eat something 
from the five veggie groups every day: Dark green!! Red and  
Orange!! Peas and Beans!!  A diet rich in vegetables helps reduce 
your risk of heart disease, stroke, diabetes, and certain cancers. 
Vary your veggies!  
Also, put on your plate whole fruits as often as possible; if you 
drink juice, limit the quantity and choose 100% fruit juice. Try a  
variety of different fruits every day like Berries! Melons! Apples!  
and so many more!! Fruits are an excellent source of fiber, water, 
vitamins, and phytochemicals (these are natural plant chemicals 
that are good for you). Most fruits are low in sodium, fat, and 
calories, and all of them have no cholesterol whatsoever.  
Filling half your plate with Veggies and Fruits is a great way to 

get the 4-5 cups you need everyday.   Visit ChooseMyPlate.gov for 
more info and fun facts. 
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In Adams, we do not know when we can open up our dining sites. 
We are looking forward to serving some new menu items, having 
summer salads again, and meeting everyone in the Park!  We will 
start up Meals for Pick-up in April and look forward to seeing  
everyone again.  

 Look for more information in upcoming Advocates and listen to 
updates on WI 106.1 on the first Tuesday of every month at 
8:30am.   


